
In Tribute
Presented by

Councilor-at-Large Erin J. Murphy
Be it Resolved that the Boston City Council Extends its Deepest
Sympathy to You and Your Family in the Passing of Your Loved

One:

George Deeble
InWhoseMemory allMembers Stood in Tribute and Reverence as the

Council Adjourned itsMeeting on

May 22, 2024

By: ___________________________
President of the City Council

Attest: ___________________________
Clerk of the City Council

Offered by: ___________________________

Date: ___________________________


